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  Humorists vs. Religion Iain Ellis,2018-08-02 Critical humorists and
religion are steeped in a long-standing cultural antagonism. This book
recounts the dramatic skirmishes between religion--its dogma and edicts,
political manifestations, and the nature of faith--and the satire, parody,
jokes and hyperbole of popular wits. The writings of Twain, Vonnegut, Mencken
and Hitchens are included, along with the films of Monty Python, the cartoons
of Charlie Hebdo, the animated television series The Simpsons and South Park,
the comedy of George Carlin and Bill Maher, the music of Randy Newman and
Pussy Riot, the performance monologue of Julia Sweeney and the magic of Penn
Jillette.
  Windows Vista Annoyances David Aaron Karp,2008 Explains how to improve
Windows Vista and do more with the software than Microsoft intended, with
helpful information on setup, installation, upgrade from other Windows
versions, the new interface, new security features, user accounts,
troubleshooting, an
  IText in Action Bruno Lowagie,2007 Developers looking to enhance Web and
other applications with dynamic PDF document generation and/or manipulation
will find this book unique in content and readability.
  HTML and CGI Unleashed John December,Mark Ginsburg,1995 Deals with the
process of web design; hypertext form; HTML implementation etc. CD-ROM
contains CGI (Common Gateway Interface) scripts.
  Environmental Informatics P. K. Paul,Amitava Choudhury,Arindam Biswas,Binod
Kumar Singh,2022-06-27 This interdisciplinary book incorporates various
aspects of environment, ecology, and natural disaster management including
cognitive informatics and computing. It fosters research innovation and
discovery on basic science and information technology for addressing various
environmental problems, while providing the right solutions in environment,
ecology, and disaster management. This book is a unique resource for
researchers and practitioners of energy informatics in various scientific,
technological, engineering, and social fields to disseminate original
research on the application of digital technology and information management
theory and practice to facilitate the global transition toward sustainable
and resilient energy systems. Cognitive informatics is also the need of the
hour and deals with cutting-edge and multidisciplinary research area that
tackles the fundamental problems shared by modern informatics, computation,
software engineering, AI, cybernetics, cognitive science, neuropsychology,
medical science, systems science, philosophy, linguistics, economics,
management science, and life sciences, which this book also presents.
  Pictured Glossary in Biology Prof. Amal Attia El-Morsy Ibrahim,2017-01-01
The glossary continues to be a valuable guidance tool for biological students
those studying biology either in High Schools or Science Colleges as well as
scientific researchers. Everything you need for learning biological
terminology is right in your hands. The language of biology is rigorous. It
is among the great tools of the mind for a better understanding and more
accurate network between all biologists of the life sciences.The lists of
prefixes, suffixes and terms arranged alphabetically, which lets students
look terms up even if they are not sure about their exact spellings. It
provides comprehensive coverage of biology, and biochemistry entries on key
scientists.This glossary will contain 8000 scientific words expressing all
biology branches (Zoology, Botany & Microbiology). The number of the glossary
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in this book is more than that found in Oxford Dictionary.
  はじめての図解 ,
  Flora of the Codex Cruz-Badianus Arthur O. Tucker,Jules Janick,2020-10-09
In 1929, Charles Upson Clark (1875-1960), a history Professor at Columbia
University carrying out bibliographic research on the early history of the
Americas in the Vatican Library, came across a remarkable illustrated Latin
manuscript entitled Libellus de Medicinalibus Indorum Herbis (Little Book of
Indian Medicinal Herbs) completed in 1552. The manuscript now known as the
Codex Cruz-Badianus (CCB) contained 185 illustrations (phytomorphs) of plants
with text that described their medicinal uses. This manuscript spread new
light on botanical and medicinal knowledge of the indigenous peoples of
Mexico known today as the Nahuas or Aztecs. It was to have major
repercussions on our knowledge of Aztec culture and the history of New Spain
in the 16th century. CCB was produced at the Colegio of Imperial de Santa
Cruz at Tlatelolco established in 1536 to train sons of the Aztec nobility
for the clergy. The authors were two indigenous faculty members, Martin
(Martinus in Latin) de la Cruz and Juan Badiano (Juannes Badianus in Latin)
whose Spanish names were conferred upon their baptism. Martin de la Cruz was
the Colegio’s indigenous doctor who gave instruction in medicine and Juan
Badiano, a Latin teacher and former student translated the book into Latin.
The herbal dedicated to the Viceroy Francisco de Mendoza was sent to Spain as
a gift to King Carlos I soon after its completion in 1552. The original ended
up in the Vatican Library until 1990 when John Paul II returned it to Mexico.
In 1931, the Mayanist scholar, William Gates, and the biologist Emily Walcott
Emmart became aware of the manuscript and independently translated it to
English. In 2009, Martin Clayton, Luigi Guerrini, and Alejandro de Avila
identified plants of the CCB based on Emmart’s book and a 17th century copy
found in the Windsor library. Of the 185 phytomophs, Gates identified 85 on
the generic level, Emmart 9, and Clayton et al. 126. However most of these
identifications disagree. In the present work, 183 of 185 phytomorphs are
systematically re-evaluated and identified on the generic, as well as
specific level, along with their botanical descriptions, previous
identifications, putative identification, distribution, names, and uses.
  Totalization Troy Schaum,2019 Totalization for the first time offers a
comprehensive and richly illustrated insight into Rice Architect's
Totalization Studios - one of the most innovative architectural teaching
programs worldwide. In close collaboration with renowned consultants, four
studios challenge conventions around structures, façades, materials, and the
mechanical aspects of building design and construction. Through featured
projects complemented by essays and conservations with faculty members and
consultants, Totalization explores these studios, and interrogates how
practitioners can leverage the breadth of architectural practice toward in-
depth speculative design work. Architecture is the quintessential generalist
pursuit. An architect's expertise, first and foremost, lies in understanding
the big picture - in totalization.
  Fodor's Net Travel Mary Goodwin,Kristin Miller,1996 Tells you where to find
the best online travel sites for world-wide travel.
  Discovering Computers 2007 Gary B. Shelly,Thomas J. Cashman,Misty
Vermaat,Jeffrey J. Quasney,2006-02 Provides a current and thorough
introduction to computers by integrating usage of the World Wide Web with the
printed text. Updated for currency, this Shelly Cashman Series text offers a
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complete solution to successfully teach students basic computer concepts with
new exercises, case studies, and online tools on the Companion Web site.
  Large Scale Warship Models Kerry Jang,2019-02-28 This illustrated guide
presents step-by-step instructions and techniques for warship modelers ready
for the challenge of building at larger scales. Many warship modelers who
work in smaller scales are daunted by the challenge of tackling something
larger. But in Large Scale Warship Models, expert modeler Kerry Jang
demonstrates that it’s not as difficult as it may seem. In fact, any
experienced modeler will already possess the basic skills required. This
volume covers the essential new techniques for working in scales that capture
the grandeur of actual ships. In the first part of the book, Jang discusses
how to choose between a kit, a semi-kit or building from scratch. He also
covers what conventional kit building skills are transferable to work on
large-scale projects. Novel requirements like research, obtaining plans and
sourcing material or fittings are also covered. The second part describes
building methods, including the latest techniques like casting fittings in
resin. These methods apply to both static and radio-controlled models.
Original color photos illustrate each chapter, and the book concludes with a
gallery of superb models intended to inspire the would-be large-scale warship
modeler to take the plunge.
  Beauty Ideals, Appearances, and Body Images in Disney’s Feature Films Lisa
Buchegger, Disney films reflect the current values and beliefs of society and
have the power to influence their audiences in the perception of what is
beautiful, and whether appearance does or does not matter. This book gives an
overview of beauty ideals, body images, and appearances in Disney’s feature
films. Seven main films are chosen for this analysis to allow for a
comparison across time: Snow White and the Seven Dwarves (1937), Cinderella
(1950), The Little Mermaid (1989), Beauty and the Beast (1991), Aladdin
(1992), The Hunchback of Notre Dame (1996), and Frozen (2013). The survey
determines to what extent Disney films make use of the beauty-goodness
stereotype – the equation of appearance and personality. The characters are
analyzed as to which bodily features they exhibit, and how these features are
in tune with dominant beauty discourses during the times the films were made.
Furthermore, the narratives are examined to find out how they topics ‘beauty’
and ‘appearance’ are rendered within them, demonstrating that earlier films
frequently rely on traditional and stereotypical depictions and notions of
beauty, whereas more recent productions represent more ambiguity and
diversity.
  AAVSO Alert Notice ,1997
  Balloon Races: Racing Fake Rockets (Level 1 Reader) Rivet,2019-06-17 From
first introductions to deep dives into the wonders of our world, Rivet
nonfiction books fascinate young readers. A level 1 reader in the Easy
Experiments series, Balloon Races: Racing Fake Rockets will feed readers'
curiosity about Experiments.
  Real Food ,2016-03-28 A fun collection of Martin Parr's food pictures,
which documents the simple notion that 'we are what we eat'. Real Food
celebrates all things food through the eyes of the renowned British
photographer Martin Parr - a kaleidoscope of foods the world over, from hot
dogs to sticky buns and langoustine to lemon meringue pie. Featuring
photographs taken throughout Martin Parr's prolific career to-date, Real Food
will comprise the very best of Parr's iconic imagery - a collection of close-
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up food shots, in typical garish colour, taken by Parr throughout his travels
across the world. Introduced with an essay by Fergus Henderson, British chef
and founder of the restaurant St John's in London, which considers Parr's
photographs in the context of global cuisine, and Parr's fascination with the
social aspect of food that is at the heart of these photographs.
  International Catalogue of Scientific Literature ,1908
  PCStation CG,2020-08-09 特色：涵蓋電腦軟硬件、智能手機介紹及全方位生活應用，專注發掘、探討電腦及手機秘技突破，一直備受忠實讀者
信任和喜愛。
  Hypermedia Systems and Applications Jennifer A. Lennon,2012-12-06 It is a
pleasure and an honor to write a foreword for Jennifer Lennon's book
Hypermedia Systems and Applications: World Wide Web and Beyond. I am
fortunate to have been able to follow the development of this book from an
excellent Ph.D. thesis to what I would consider one of the best and most
comprehensive books in the area. It has a good chance to become a must for
teachers, researchers, and practitioners. For the sake ofthis foreword let us
combine the phenomena hypermedia, the Internet, and the WWW by just calling
them the Web. Well, this Web surely has become one of the super hot topics,
from both a scholarly and a commercial point ofview! We have a saying that
the Web is like a dog: one year's development of the Web corresponds to seven
human years. You will be familiar with Murphy's law: Anything that can go
wrong will go wrong, and with a plethora of derivatives or specializations
thereof like: If you are in an otherwise empty locker room, the only other
person there is bound to have a locker just on top ofyours; or: If traffic is
moving slowly, you are always going to be in the slowest moving lane, and so
on. Well, I have coined a version that applies to the Web: Whenever you have
understood an important new development concerning the Web you can be sure
that it is obsolete.
  Ulomci svetoga pisma obojega uvjeta staroslovenskim jezikom ,1866
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